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Existing Field Operations Building to be Reconfigured 
to New Warehouse 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PROJECT LOCATION: 

 

Laguna Hills 

 

PROJECT SCOPE: 

 

The proposed Warehouse Improvements consist of the 

rehabilitation of the existing Field Operations Building to 

include code-compliance upgrades, reconfiguration of 

some office spaces, and the conversion of the remaining 

spaces to climate-controlled warehouse functions. The 

facility will provide additional storage space to support the 

District’s operations and maintenance functions. 

 

Construction documents for the Warehouse Improvements 

project were prepared by Ware Malcomb. 

  

PROJECT DETAILS: 

 

• Contract Award - 05/09/2019 

• Construction Amount - $1,121,248 

• Percentage Constructed - 5% 

• Estimated Completion - February 2021 

 

NOTES: 

  

Notice to proceed issued 5/29/19.  Mobilization occurred 

on 8/26/19. 

 

 

  

 

 


